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Comments: This wilderness area should be protected for its intrinsic wildlife values which are a greater priority

than sheep grazing. There is a danger to native bighorn populations with the proximity of domestic sheep which

should only be allowed at their own risk and under no circumstances should native predators be controlled as a

means of protecting domestic sheep.


